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Parker, Bill

From: Gephan, Albert

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2003 10:32 AM oo , ' \
To: Parker, Bill R"’“" QA ea
Cc: Kothur, Bheem; Tam, Staniey inithuls Date
Subiject: Cliff Berry, Inc. / Tampa Facility FLR 000 013 888

i still have on my desk a letter (1st NOD) from Doug Outlaw to Cliff Berry (dated 7/28/03) stating that their application for a UOP
operating permit was deficient. They were given 30 days (8/27/03) to respond or file for an extension.

Could you tell us where we stand on this application?

Thanks,

AFG

Albert F. Gephart, Engineer IV
Hazardous Waste Section

Division of Waste Management
Phone: 813-744-6100 Ext. 372

Fax: 813-744-6125

email: albert.gephart@dep.state.fl.us
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